
 

  

 
June – August Newsletter 
 
We keep moving through Mexico  
 
All the efforts of our staff and donors make this project possible.  

 
We provide health to the most vulnerable population of the communities of 6 of our Mexican 
states through our Free Medical Care Days. Always with quality and warmth. Making sure 
every day vulnerable people in highly marginalized communities are well attended.  
 
 
 

 
 

Education is also a very important part of our project. Teach children and adults to take care 
of their nutrition, dental hygiene, and disease prevention such as diabetes, hypertension, 
and obesity is one of the primary goals.  
 

 
 
We continue to provide humanitarian aid in health through our Free Medical Attention Days. 
With the constant work of our team, we manage to attend during these three months: 



 

  

 
178 locations in the state of Tabasco 
24 locations in the state of Chiapas 
47 locations in the state of Hidalgo 
29 locations in the state of Puebla 

114 locations in the state of Veracruz 
46 locations in the state of Campeche 

 
We were able to attend to more than 30,000 persons, including medical consultations, 
ultrasounds, electrocardiograms, and dental services.  
 
We always ask those in need, how is can we can help and in which way. To come back! 
Certainly we will.  
 

 
 

“We thank the Mobile Unit for the help because our community needs it so 
Much” 

Angela N.   
(This name is assigned to protect our patient´s privacy) 

 



 

  

 
 

 
“I want to thank all the staff of this Medical Mobil Unit, for all the support they have 

given us and I wish they could come back soon” 
Ariel N. 

(This name is assigned to protect our patient´s privacy) 
 

 
 

“Very grateful to all those who make possible this type of humanitarian aid so it can reach 
people like us, with low-income” 

Dorothea N. 
(This name is assigned to protect our patient´s privacy) 

 



 

  

 
 

“We appreciate that they took care of me and my daughter, I wish they could return 
because the health of our children is anything, that worries us” 

Madai N. 
(This name is assigned to protect our patient´s privacy) 

 

 
 
To all our national and international donors, who through your support and trust in Un 
Buen Grupo de Amigos A.C., they make it possible to bring health services to those who 
need them the most. 
 
THANK YOU!! 

 

 

With Love…  
Un Buen Grupo de Amigos A.C. staff.  

 


